
Eagle Creek Streamkeepers Society
C/O 2948 Phillips Avenue 
Burnaby BC V5A 2W5   Phone 420 5651 

                                                                        March 8, 2018 
To: Mayor and Councillors’ City of Burnaby 

Subject: Eagle Creek Salmon release, request to place signs on public property.

Eagle Creek Streamkeepers has arranged with Department of Fisheries and Oceans to 
release 50,000 Chum Salmon on Eagle Creek by Charles Rummel Park on April 21 from 
10AM to about 1PM.

To advertise to local citizens, for participation in the release, we would request your 
approval to allow 2ft X 2ft  lawn signs (up to 50) to be placed on City Boulevards most in 
close proximity of the release.  

We would like to place the signs about one week in advance of the release.  The signs will 
be removed after the event.

Yours truly, 

Nick Kvenich 
President Eagle Creek Streamkeepers Society 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2018 MARCH 26

NOTE: “In accordance with the Burnaby Street 
and Traffic Bylaw and Burnaby Sign Bylaw, a 
motion of Council is required to permit the 
temporary placement of signs on street-rights-
of-way for this event”. 
The request is supportable and Engineering
staff will work with event organizers to 
determine the appropriate location and 
number of signs, maximum 25, to be placed 
on City boulevards. 

Copied to: 
  City Manager 
  Dir. Engineering


